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Dear KK Parents, 
 
It has been a full and exciting week for our now consecrated Cathedral! 
Some of our Kathedral Kids and Youth members were willing participants in the service and that was 
very special. It was also wonderful to again meet with the many who were active members of the 
Cathedral community and especially with KK. 
 
The excitement continued when our fire alarm sounded not too far off from the beginning of our 
Sunday morning lessons. Despite the disruption, we returned, managed to get back on track and 
continued from where we left off. 
 
Our learning objective: To understand that loving God is the most important thing. 
 
Our memory verse: Matthew 22:37 
Love the Lord your God with all your heart, soul, and mind. 
 
From this we talked about how we can use our senses to show we love God. 
1) We can pray for others within our hearts and our minds. 
2) We can use our eyes to read the bible 
3) We can use our ears to listen and obey 
4) We can use our mouth to say kind words and words of encouragement 
5) We can use our hands to help others and at home 
6) We walk with others that share the same love for God.  For example: gifting to those in need like 
the children we would bring a present for, during the Family service on Christmas Eve. 
 
Our activities: 
Each word for our memory verse was hidden in a balloon. 
The children had to pop these, collect the words and correctly order them.  
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Gina then gave out plates where everyone was to write their memory verse and draw what they 
think the verse meant to them. 
 

    

  
 
Afterwards, Gina treated us with some cookies which we got to decorate with icing and heart 
shaped sprinkles! 
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We are in the process of preparing for our Nativity play, aiming to cast this on Sunday November 
12th and ready to begin rehearsals on Sunday November 19th. 
 
Please note that we will only be performing once this year and that is on Sunday December 17th, at 
the 10am Eucharist. We would love to have everyone participate but if your child/ren is/are likely to 
be away, please kindly let us know. 
 
Please continue to remember KK in your prayers and our wider Cathedral family as we prepare for 
the consecration! 
 
May you all have a blessed week, 
 
Kathedral Kids Teachers. 
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